
BULLETIN
YEAR: 6          NO: 303         10 MARCH 2023, FRIDAY

Turkish Republic of Northern Cyprus (TRNC) 
Volleyball Federation organized a Champion 
Angels Commemoration Tournament in memory 
of Famagusta Turkish Maarif Colege girls’ and 
boys’ volleyball teams players, their teachers 
and parents who passed away in the earthquake 
disaster that struck Adıyaman province of Turkey 
on 6 February 2023. The commemoration 
tournament which was also attended by TRNC 
President Ersin Tatar took place on Wednesday, 
8 March 2023 at 18:00 at EMU Lala Mustafa 

Paşa Sports Complex. TRNC Chairman of the 
Parliament Zorlu Töre, Republic of Türkiye 
Nicosia Ambassador Metin Feyzioğlu and 
his spouse Birgül Feyzioğlu, Cyprus Turkish 
Peace Forces Commander Major General Sezai 
Öztürk, Security Forces Commander Major 
General Zorlu Topaloğlu, Security Forces Deputy 
Commander Brigadier General Kadir Bayraklı, 
Republican Turkish Party Chairman  Assoc.
Prof. Dr. Tufan Erhürman, Minister of National 
Education Nazım Çavuşoğlu, Minister of Labor 

and Social Security Hasan Taçoy, members of the 
parliament, Police Department Acting Director 
Kasım Kuni, EMU Board of Trustees President 
Dr. Erdal Özcenk, EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Aykut 
Hocanın, EMU Board of Trustees members, 
Vice Rectors, Famagusta Turkish Maarif College 
Principal Savaş Moralı, Founding President Rauf 
Raif Denktaş’s daughter Ender Denktaş Vangöl 
and families of the athletes, teacher and parents 
attended the event. 

CHAMPION ANGELS COMMEMORATED AT EMU
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“You are Always in Our Hearts”
EMU and Waqfs Sports Club women’s and men’s teams, 
the finalists of the 11th Rauf Raif Denktaş Cup, took the 
field with their unnumbered jerseys with the names of the 
champion angels on them during the memorial match played 
over a single set. With the applauses of the audience, the 
teams took the field by carrying a banner that said “You are 
always in our hearts”. Participants took a moment of silence 
for the champion angels and for everyone who lost their lives 
in the earthquake disaster in Republic of Türkiye and TRNC. 
Following the national anthem, the men’s teams took the 
field for the competition.

Games Ended with the Scores of 24-24
The referee of the game was Recep Kılıç who lost his daughter 
Havin in the earthquake disaster. Before the game started, his 
daughter Helin Kılıç presented a symbolic yellow and red 
card to Kemal Şah, who is the captain of the EMU team and 
is also his volleyball coach. After the EMU and Waqfs men’s 
volleyball teams fought each other, the teams did not score 
points against each other at the end of the match and finished 
the match with a score of 24-24, accompanied by applause. 
In the match directed by Sedat Kılıç, the women’s teams also 
made substitutions and finished the match with a score of 
24-24, accompanied by applause.

Teams Presented their Trophies to Famagusta Turkish 
Maarif College
An awarding ceremony was held following the matches. 
During the very emotional ceremony, Famagusta Turkish 
Maarif College Principal Savaş Moralı and Parent-Teacher 
Association Director Osman Akın who also lost his sons 
Alp and Doruk in the disaster were presented with TRNC 
Volleyball Federation’s Champion Angels Team Memorial 
Jerseys. 

TRNC President Ersin Tatar and founding President Rauf 
Raif Denktaş’s daughter Ender Denktaş Vangöl presented 
trophies to the team captains. Then, team captains gave the 
trophies to Famagusta Turkish Maarif College Principal 
Savaş Moralı and Parent-Teacher Association Director 
Osman Akın. When Osman Akın came to collect the trophy, 
the participants in the stands threw carnations on the field in 
memory of the Champion Angels Team and gave a standing 
ovation for a long time. The event ended with a closing 
speech delivered by Famagusta Turkish Maarif College 
Principal Savaş Moralı. 

“They will Live Forever in Our Hearts”
During his speech, Principal Moralı said: “I would like 
to commence my speech by wishing God’s mercy on 
our beloved children, teachers and parents. I express my 
sincerest condolences to their families and all of us. Their 
names are now identified with our school. As long as our 
school exists, they will continue to live with our school. In 
my opinion, from now on, we have two fundamental duties. 
Firstly, we need to protect our beloved children, teachers and 
parents, whose most sacred right to life, has been taken from 
them unscrupulously, at all levels, both social and public, 
and we must seek their rights in a legal sense until the end. 
Secondly, it is necessary to keep their names alive with 
events and activities like these and to send greetings to our 
children, teachers and parents with such activities as much as 
possible. Undoubtedly, they will live forever in the warmest 
corner of our hearts”.

CHAMPION ANGELS COMMEMORATED AT EMU
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A panel has been organized by the Eastern Mediterranean 

University (EMU) Rector’s Office on the occasion of 8 

March International Women’s Day with the participation 

of female members of the parliament serving in 

the Turkish Republic of Northern Cyprus (TRNC) 

Republican Assembly. The said panel took place on 

Friday, 10 March, 2023, at 10:00 am at EMU Mustafa 

Afşin Ersoy Hall.

Speakers at the said panel which was held under the 

moderation of EMU Vice Rector for Social and Cultural 

Affairs Prof. Dr. Deniz İşçioğlu were TRNC Republican 

Assembly Vice Spokesperson Fazilet Özdenefe, 

Members of Parliament from the National Unity Party 

Resmiye Eroğlu Canaltay and Yasemin Öztürk, Member 

of the Parliament from the Republican Turkish Party Dr. 

Sıla Usar İncirli and Independent Member of Parliament 

Ayşegül Baybars. TRNC Supreme Auditor İlkan Varol, 

EMU Board of Trustees Chair Dr. Erdal Özcenk, TRNC 

Deputy Prime Ministry, Ministry of Tourism, Culture, 

Youth and Environment, Director of Culture Department 

Şirin Zaimağaoğlu, EMU staff and students attended the 

said event.

Delivering the opening speech of the panel, Prof. Dr. 

Deniz İşçioğlu stated that awareness towards gender 

equality in the TRNC should be increased, Prof. Dr. 

İşçioğlu noted that they have been cooperating with 

various non-governmental organizations on this 

issue, and on the other hand, working to carry out 

scientific research and provide training in this field. 

Prof. Dr. İşçioğlu thanked the speakers who responded 

positively to the invitation despite their busy schedules 

and introduced the successful women of the TRNC 

Republican Assembly and invited them to the stage.

Despite the Women’s Quota, We Could Not 
Eliminate Male Dominance in Politics”
The first speaker of the panel was Member of the 
Parliament Resmiye Eroğlu Canaltay, who started her 
speech by stating that this year 8 March International 
Women’s Day is being celebrated under the shadow 
and sorrow of the devastating earthquake which took 
place on 6 February. Stating that the country’s politics 
has a male-dominated structure, Canaltay added that 
although there is a 30% women’s quota in politics, they 
still cannot eliminate the male dominance and put forth 
that there are problems in voting for women. Stating that 
people who grew up in a conservative environment do 
not vote for women, Canaltay added that she finds herself 
more fortunate because she comes from a family with 
political background. Canaltay said that a woman who 
started politics from scratch has many difficulties when 
it comes to being elected. Canaltay, who provided advice 
to the young people participating in the panel, pointed 
out the importance of mutual communication, agreement 
and respect.

Gender Inequality Continues All Over the World”
Speaking at the panel, Member of the Parliament from 
the Republican Turkish Party Dr. Sıla Usar İncirli noted 
that inequality between men and women continues all 
over the world and the struggle against this inequality 
is as old as human history. Pointing out that the concepts 
such as inequality between men and women, all kinds of 
discrimination against women, violence against women, 
men and women doing the same job and getting different 
salaries, women’s inability to find a job, women’s lack of 
right to vote and be elected, are not old concepts, but are 
facts that exist in recent history. Dr. İncirli stated that the 
world has made significant progress on this path, but that 
the desired point has not yet been reached.

“Gender Stereotypes Must Be Eliminated Together”
Fazilet Özdenefe, Vice Spokesperson of the TRNC 
Republican Assembly, stated that men and women are 
not at the point of equality that should be in practice 

or on paper. Noting that gender equality could not be 
mainstreamed, Özdenefe said that as long as the wheels 
of patriarchy are not broken, patriarchy will continue to 
produce not only by men but also by  women. Özdenefe 
noted that women and men should collectively break the 
stereotypes and accepted gender roles that come from 
patriarchy in solidarity.

“Women Should Not Give Up The Fight”
UBP Deputy Yasemin Öztürk thanked Great Leader 
Mustafa Kemal Atatürk for giving women the right 
to vote and be elected before many western countries. 
Expressing that she was born as the eldest child of a 
family with five children and a very low income, Öztürk 
stated that it was not easy for her to reach these days in 
her career. Öztürk stated that when she was a candidate 
for the İskele Municipality Council Membership, men 
told him that she could not win and that she should not 
be a candidate for nothing, but that despite losing two 
elections, she won the election by not giving up the fight, 
adding that women should never give up the fight.

“Women’s Income is 14% Less Than Men’s”
Independent Member of the Parliament Ayşegül Baybars 
provided information about the history by explaining 
why 8 March is celebrated and determined as the day of 
struggle. Noting that there are very serious inequalities 
and injustice in the world on the basis of human rights, 
animal rights and environmental rights, Baybars said that 
pushing for discrimination between gender roles makes 
people lonely. Baybars stated that in 1857, 120 women 
lost their lives for equal pay for equal work, the right to 
vote and improved working conditions, but even though 
more than 150 years have passed since this struggle, 
women’s income are 14% less than men’s according to 
the European Union’s 2021 report.

Following the question answer session, EMU Board of 
Trustees President Dr. Özcenk and Vice Rector Prof. Dr. 
İşçioğlu presented plaques of appreciation to panelists.

EMU ORGANISES 8 MARCH INTERNATIONAL WOMEN’S DAY PANEL 
WITH THE PARTICIPATION OF FEMALE MEMBERS OF THE PARLIAMENT 
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Eastern Mediterranean University Urban Research and 
Development Center (EMU-URDC) released a statement 
on the occasion of 8 March International Women’s Day. 
The message reads as follows:

“The fifth of the 17 Global Goals for Sustainable 
Development, set by the United Nations in 2015 to 
eradicate extreme poverty, combat inequality and 
injustice, and take measures against climate change, by 
2030 is to achieve gender equality and empower women 
and girls.

Dating back to 1800s, the 2023 theme for 8 March 
International Women’s Day is set as “DigitALL: 
Innovation and technology for gender equality” with 
the intention of emphasizing the need for inclusive and 
transformative technology and digital education within 
the scope of ‘Enhance the use of enabling technology, in 
particular, information and communications technology, 
to promote the empowerment of women’ sub-goal of 
5th global goal (SGD5). While advances in digital 
technology offer significant opportunities to address 
development and humanitarian challenges and achieve 
the Sustainable Development Goals, they also pose the 
risk of perpetuating existing patterns of gender inequality.

Gender inequalities and the role of women in society, 
city and urban culture have an important place in 
multidimensional urban studies. Issues such as gender 
discrimination, inequalities, and the vulnerabilities 
of women and girls that still persist around the world; 
violence, including sexual and all forms of abuse, against 
all women and girls in public and private spaces, and 
women and individuals who feel insecure and vulnerable 
as a result; inequality in access and use of public spaces 
due to lack of security and fear of women; decisions 

taken without considering the needs of women, children 
and genders in the physical planning of the city and the 
design of the urban space; urban planning and local 
policies that do not prioritize gender equality are among 
the most important issues in contemporary planning and 
urban design theory.

Our Center, which is aware of the necessity of solidarity 
and joint struggle in the ongoing conflict environments, 
disasters, inequalities and injustices in various parts of 
the world, and of the necessity of producing scientific 
studies in this sense, believes that the problems arising 
from gender inequalities are not only the problems of 
women, but the whole society and humanity.

In this respect, EMU Urban Research and Development 
Center will support all kinds of projects to ensure gender 
equality and empower all women and girls, in a way 
that supports the UN Sustainable Development Goals, 
to support innovation and technological change and 
education in the digital age; In this sense, it is ready to 
produce and implement ‘non-sexist’ inclusive projects 
with local governments to improve urban public spaces 
and produce women-friendly cities and spaces.”

EMU URBAN RESEARCH AND DEVELOPMENT CENTER’S
8 MARCH INTERNATIONAL WOMEN’S DAY MESSAGE

Eastern Mediterranean University (EMU) Rector Prof. Dr. 
Aykut Hocanın released a message on 8 March International 
Women’s Day. Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın’s message reads as 
follows:

“As a state university of the Turkish Republic of Northern 
Cyprus established by statute, Eastern Mediterranean 
University has a leading role in providing quality education 
and scientific research opportunities as well as serving the 
society. One of the most important issues with which Eastern 
Mediterranean University sets an example is the principle of 
gender equality. The number of male and female employees in 
our university is well-balanced, and women administrators also 
work successfully at our institution.

EMU is also aware of the importance of education and 
science on gender equality issues and has the EMU Center for 
Women’s Studies and the Faculty of Business and Economics, 
Department of Economics, Gender Studies Master’s Program 
within its body. Having signed various cooperation projects 
with non-governmental organizations, our university supports 
awareness raising on gender equality in our country.

Seizing this opportunity, I would like to extend my most sincere 
wishes to all women, especially the esteemed female staff of 
the EMU Family, on 8 March,
International Women’s Day and hope that the rights and values 
given to women both within our society and in all segments of 
life increase.

EMU RECTOR PROF. DR. AYKUT HOCANIN’S 
8 MARCH INTERNATIONAL WOMEN’S DAY MESSAGE
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In order to ensure the smooth coordination of 

the requests for support coming from students 

affected by the recent earthquake, Eastern 

Mediterranean University (EMU) Rector’s 

Office has established “EMU Support 

Committee” under the presidency of Vice 

Rector for Student Affairs Prof. Dr. Hüseyin 

Aktuğlu. Deputy Secretary General Kazım 

Hakverdi and Rıza Çinkılıç, Revolving 
Fund Operations Director Hasan Kavaz and 
Coordinator for Vice Rector’s Office Afor 
dministrative and Technical Affairs Mahmut 
Dağtekin will also be serving in the said 
committee.

As announced before, EMU has granted tuition 
fee exemption for the 2022-2023 Academic 
Year Spring Semester to all students who are 
from the state of emergency region and who 
will receive face-to-face education. An online 
system has been created at EMU so that 
students from the state of emergency region 
who will attend face-to-face education can 
submit their requests for support. Thanks to 
the online system created, various materials 
and donations collected from university staff, 

unions, non-governmental organizations 
and other donors are being systematically 
distributed to students. The committee stated 
that the students who will participate in the 
face-to-face education can submit their help 
requests via the online system before they 
come to the university, so that when they 
arrive, the coordination of their requests for 
help with the relevant units will be ensured in 
advance. Students’ requests for psychological 
support are also directed to the relevant units 
by the Support Committee.

The committee underlined that in order for 
the support for students to be coordinated in 
a healthy way, the students must fill out the 
Support Request Form available on their own 
portal accounts.

EMU FORMS A SUPPORT COMMITTEE FOR STUDENTS AND 
FAMILIES AFFECTED BY THE EARTHQUAKE 

Eastern Mediterranean University (EMU) 
Press Executive Board Director Prof. Dr. 
Şebnem Hoşkara and EMU Center for 
Women’s Studies (EMU CWS) Chair Assoc. 
Prof. Dr. Süheyla Üçışık Erbilen visited 
Nicosia Turkish Municipality (LTB) on the 
occasion of 8 March International Women’s 
Day. During the visit, Prof. Dr. Hoşkara and 
Assoc. Prof. Dr. Üçışık Erbilen presented 
LTB Mayor Mehmet Harmancı a series of 
books and periodicals related to women 
studies published by EMU Press to be used 
by women and children residing at the LTB 
Women’s Shelter. 

In line with the 2030 Global Goals set by 
the United Nations and within the scope of 
the 8 March 2023 International Women’s 
Day theme of “DigitALL: Innovation and 
technology for gender equality”, women 
themed publications selected from EMU 
publications presented to the use of LTB 
Women’s Shelter residents. Due to the 
difficulties they face, inequalities, abuse and/

or violence, it is aimed to create opportunities 
for women and their children to work, 
research, learn and develop themselves in a 
contemporary environment, in a way that will 
also provide access to the technologies of the 
day.  

A selection of books and periodicals focusing 
on women and gender equalities prepared 
by EMU CWS and published by EMU Press 
were also presented to the Cyprus Turkish 
Bar Association Nicosia Bar, Kyrenia Bar 
and Güzelyurt Bar Associations.  

EMU’S MEANINGFUL CONTRIBUTION TO THE LTB WOMEN’S 
SHELTER ON 8 MARCH INTERNATIONAL WOMEN’S DAY
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Eastern Mediterranean University (EMU) 
School of Tourism and Hospitality Ma-
nagement, Civil Aviation Cabin Services 
Associate Program students successfully 
completed the “Emergency Mock-up Tra-
ining” and applied training organized at 
Pegasus Airlines Training Center in İstanbul 
and Istanbul Airport, respectively. The mock-
up training in question which took place at 
Pegasus Airlines Training Center included 
topics such as fire extinguishing, use of 
emergency equipment, emergency scenario 
training in flight simulator and life-saving in 
water. During the training series delivered by 
Pegasus authorities and EMU Civil Aviation 
Cabin Services Program specialist academic 

staff member Aslı Akı, students got the chance 
to experience emergency situations thanks to 
the applied practices with the simulators, and 
the steps to be taken in such events. Within 
the scope of the training, possible situations 
that can be experienced in the case of a risk 
in the sky, a forced landing on the sea or on 
land were portrayed in simulated aircraft 
cabins, and what can be done to save the 
passengers was shown in practice. In the 
mock-up training, the training of opening and 
closing the doors on the planes was carried 
out practically for each student. Students 
had the chance to experience emergency 
situations such as fire, discharge of pressure, 
forced landing, failure of landing gear or 

breakage during flight, in realistic simulators. 
On the other hand, EMU Civil Aviation Cabin 
Services program students received hands-
on training at different units during their 
technical visit at Istanbul Airport. Within 
the scope of their visit, the students had 
the opportunity to visit the AOCC Control 
Center, IGA Air Traffic Operation, IGA ATC 
Tower, IGA Cargo City and Turkish Airlines 
Cabin Services Building. During their visit, 
the students examined the central observation 
point where all operations at the airport 
are monitored. They met with air traffic 
controllers and received detailed information 
about flight traffic, meteorological conditions 
and other aviation operations and observed 
the work at the air traffic control tower 
live. On the other hand, students had the 
opportunity to experience the standard 
procedures applied by the cabin crew and 
the processes pertaining to flight safety by 
getting information about cargo operations, 
storage systems and logistics operations. The 
students, who also had the opportunity to chat 
with the flight personnel received detailed 
information about their flights. In a statement 
on the subject, EMU Tourism Faculty Dean 
Prof. Dr. Hasan Kılıç put forth that the 
hands-on Mock-Up training carried out at the 
modern training center of Pegasus Airlines has 
successfully been completed. Prof. Dr. Hasan 
Kılıç emphasized that the students received 
training through different scenarios against 
all kinds of emergencies that may occur in 
the cabin. Prof. Dr. Kılıç added that cabin 
crew candidates receive practical training 
in addition to in-class theoretical training in 
the EMU Civil Aviation and Cabin Services 
program, and stated that such training ensure 
the permanence of the knowledge they 
learn. Also, Prof. Dr. Kılıç highlighted that 
the students had the opportunity to observe 
the practices and processes in the aviation 
industry closely with the technical visits 
they made at Istanbul Airport. Prof. Dr. Kılıç 
extended his thanks to EMU Rector’s Office, 
Pegasus Airlines officials, IGA Managers, 
Turkish Airlines Cabin Services Directorate 
and Specialist Instructor Aslı AKI for 
enabling the Mock-Up training to take place. 
Prof. Dr. Hasan Kılıç also stressed his belief 
that students who have gained practical skills 
along with theoretical knowledge will be 
the most sought-after and qualified human 
resources in the civil aviation industry.

EMU CIVIL AVIATION CABIN SERVICES PROGRAM STUDENTS 
SUCCESSFULLY COMPLETE HANDS ON MOCK-UP AND 

AIRPORT TRAINING
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Eastern Mediterranean University (EMU) 
Faculty of Health Sciences, Nutrition and 
Dietetics Department academic staff member 
Assist. Prof. Dr. Müjgan Öztürk made 
statements due to ‘9 March World Kidney 
Day’. Assist. Assoc. Dr. Öztürk made the 
following statements in his statement:

“Eat Healthy, Protect Your Kidney”
“The second Thursday of March is observed 
as ‘World Kidney Day’ every year, and the 
purpose of this day is to raise awareness about 
kidney health and diseases. World Kidney 
Day’s 2023 theme is determined as “Kidney 
Health for All - Preparing for the Unexpected, 
Supporting the Vulnerable”. The theme 
focuses on the importance of regional events 
such as earthquakes, floods, wars, or global 
events such as COVID-19 that cause loss of 
life, economic and environmental destruction 
in societies. and the difficulties experienced 
by individuals with kidney diseases and 
chronic diseases in reaching adequate health 
services, especially in the destruction caused 
by diseases and disasters.

There are 850 million kidney patients all over 
the world, and between 5.3 and 10.5 million 
individuals are in need of dialysis or kidney 
transplant. Kidney diseases are very common 
in our country. According to the data of the 
TRNC Ministry of Health, it is stated that 
one out of every 10 people in our country has 
kidney disease, 2100 patients registered in the 
Nephrology outpatient clinic are monitored, 
and 50 kidney transplants were performed 
between 2015-2022.

Nutrition is of great importance both in the 
prevention and treatment of kidney diseases. 

The first step in preventing kidney diseases is 
to provide variety in our diet and to consume 
all food groups in a balanced way. Many 
studies reveal that the consumption of the 
Mediterranean diet, which is rich in whole 
grains, olive oil, herbs, vegetables and fruit, 
fish and legumes, low-fat dairy products, and 
low in red meat, saturated fat and sugar, is 
protective against kidney diseases. For this 
reason, we should make the Mediterranean 
diet a part of our lives in Cyprus, which is a 
Mediterranean island.

The main risk factors for kidney diseases 
include diabetes, hypertension, obesity, 
cardiovascular diseases and familial kidney 
diseases. Therefore, it is important for 
individuals who have any of these diseases 
to have their kidneys checked regularly and 
to regulate their diets according to these 
diseases. Early diagnosis can slow or prevent 
the progression of kidney disease.

Diabetes is one of the most important leading 
causes of kidney disease. Therefore, it is very 
important to keep blood sugar under control. 
We can achieve this by regulating meal 
times, choosing fiber-rich foods, consuming 
enough vegetables at each meal, including 
whole grains in our diet, and avoiding sugary 
foods and drinks. Another important point 
is salt consumption. Reducing daily salt 
consumption is very important in terms of 
both balancing blood pressure and reducing 
the burden of the kidney, whose task is to 
maintain sodium balance in the body.

Most of the salt we consume comes from 
the food we buy. For this reason, we should 
take care to read the labels while shopping, 

choose low salt or unsalted products when 
buying cheese, halloumi and olives, and 
avoid pickles and pickled foods. Flavoring 
our meals with seasonings such as spices and 
lemon instead of salt will also help reduce 
the amount of salt consumed daily. A regular 
lifestyle is as necessary to maintain kidney 
health as nutrition. In this direction, sleeping 
for 7-8 hours every night, not smoking 
cigarettes, limiting our alcohol consumption 
habits, losing excess weight and being 
physically active are important steps that 
can be followed in protecting against kidney 
diseases.

EMU FACULTY OF HEALTH SCIENCES ACADEMIC STAFF 
MEMBER ASSIST. PROF. DR. MÜJGAN ÖZTÜRK RELEASES

A STATEMENT ON 9 MARCH WORLD KIDNEY DAY 
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1- Mahmudov, Nazim I. “Mean Square Finite-
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Differential Equations with Non-Lipschitz Coefficients.” 
MATHEMATICS 11, no. 3 (2023).
2- Javed, Wajiha, Mehak Atique, Reggie C Pantig, and 
Ali Ovgun. “Weak Deflection Angle, Hawking Radiation 
and Greybody Bound of Reissner-Nordstrom Black Hole 
Corrected by Bounce Parameter.” SYMMETRY-BASEL 15, 
no. 1 (2023). 
3- Husnu, Shenel, Stefania Paolini, and Alyse Berrigan. 
“Freely-Chosen Positive Intergroup Imagery Causes 
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Contact Seeking Immediately and at Follow-Up.” GROUP 
PROCESSES \& INTERGROUP RELATIONS, (Early Access)
4- Papadopoulos, Irena, Steve Wright, Christina 
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Acceptance and Cultural Factors. Results from an 
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JOURNAL OF NURSING SCIENCE, (Early Access) 

Faculty of Engineering
1- Akbarabadi, Mohammad Lotfi, and Reza Sirjani. 
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Generation: Multi-Objective Dispatch of Solar, Wind, 
and Hydro Units.” SUSTAINABILITY 15, no. 3 (2023).
2- Fattahi, A M, Babak Safaei, Elham Moaddab, and 
Zahra Pezeshki. “Experimental Investigation of the Effect 
of the Addition of Aerosil 200 Nanoparticles on the 
Water Absorption of Polymer Concrete.” ADVANCES IN 
NANO RESEARCH 14, no. 1 (2023): 81–92. 
3- Yasmin, Humaira, Solomon O Giwa, Saima Noor, and 
Hikmet S Aybar. “Reproduction of Nanofluid Synthesis, 
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On the occasion of 8 March International 
Women’s Day, Eastern Mediterranean 
University (EMU) Galatasaray fans club 
ultrAslan UNI - Eastern Mediterranean, 
organised a banner painting activity at EMU 
Atatürk Square on Wednesday, 8 March 

2023, at 13:00. The event was attended by the 
Turkish Republic of Northern Cyprus (TRNC) 
Deputy Prime Ministry, Ministry of Tourism, 
Culture, Youth and Environment, Cultural 
Department Director Şirin Zaimağaoğlu, 
EMU Vice Rector for Social and Cultural 

Affairs Prof. Dr. Deniz İşçioğlu, female staff 
and students of EMU. Participating women 
supported the completion of the banner 
“Women’s Freedom is the Freedom of the 
Whole Society” prepared by ultrAslan UNI - 
Eastern Mediterranean.

8 MARCH INTERNATIONAL WOMEN’S DAY ACTIVITY FROM 
ULTRASLAN UNI – EASTERN MEDITERRANEAN 


